
            
 

          Minutes from 10/28/21 Meeting 
 

1) Lindsey Ceo, Lisette Godinez, Daniel Corbet and Sarah Ramos just recently 
joined Canyons Cares, so welcome!  

a) For those of you who don’t know, anything Canyons Cares related is 
in the Google Drive. You should all have access, so please let me 
know if you don’t. Zoom chat is another way we communicate, so feel 
free to reach out on there if you ever want to share something with the 
group.  

 
2) Joanna discussed how Marilyn has been helping with updating our Canyons 

Cares webpage and it would be great if each member of the committee can 
submit a bio/picture of themselves. Michael brought this up in an earlier 
meeting for there to be a Cares Force section on the webpage. Please drop 
your bio/picture in the Google Drive file titled “Webpage Bios and 
Pictures.” 

3) Joanna discussed how with Michael’s help, they sent a budget proposal for 
Canyons Cares over 3 weeks ago to Daylene, Dr. Ruys, Dr. Theule, and 
Paul. The initial response from Daylene was very promising and she seemed 
very pleased about the proposal and that it was reasonable. Dr. Ruys replied 
a few days later to announce that they allocated $20,000 for Canyons Cares. 
Although funds would need to be approved by Dr. Ruys, they were in 
support of the committee’s ongoing work and felt that this money would be 
utilized best with the committee.  

 
4) Upcoming Projects 



a) The Campus Life and Student Engagement Department will be 
distributing Cougar Care packages like they usually do the week 
before Finals. This semester, they are planning to distribute Dec. 2 at 
both campuses. The students can get a tote and it will be filled with 
snacks from Costco. If anybody would like to help with distributing, 
please let Joanna know.    

b) Banners-The group agreed on the light blue design for the 2 banners. 
The group thought it would be a good idea for the foam boards to 
have all 3 colored designs. This will be a good start and can always 
order more if needed.  

c) T-shirts/polos-Joanna asked for feedback on the gray t-shirts and 2 
toned polos. Overall, the group seemed to like both the t-shirts and 
polos. Michael agreed that he doesn’t think any other dept/program 
has this color on campus. Joanna did say she would ask for feedback 
from the members who could not attend the meeting.  

d) Collaboration with ASG-Joanna will be arranging in asking ASG 
officers/directors to come to the November meeting to share their 
feedback since she has easy access to them. The group agreed the next 
meeting will take place on Thursday, November 18 from 3-4.  

5) Feedback from Student Athletes 
a) Breanna Kelley 
b) Sarah Zamudio  

 
 


